
March 1, 2024 







New Date: March 8th, 2024 



Chief George will be taking the reminder of her 2023 annual leave 

from February 26th-March 11th, 2024. She will be unavailable and 

Councillor David Kenworthy will be acting Chief in her absence 

(david@katzie.ca).  

Annual Leave 

mailto:david@katzie.ca


















Attention Katzie Community Members! 
The following People are banned from Katzie First Nation Lands. If you see them, please notify 

KFN Elected Officials of the day and whereabouts they were spotted (Email’s and extensions lo-

cated in Staff Directory page) 

 

If you witness any criminal activity, please notify the proper authorities IMMEDIATELY 

Randy Frostad William (Billy) 

Lowen 

Christina Wallis Tom Blackbird 

 

Lance Rosiek 

Rick “Tiny” 

Frank Williams 

Greg Patterson 

Courtney Frostad 

Richard Rheaume 

James 

Steinmann 

Ricky Halverson 




